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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, July - August 2019 

 

The last two months have been exciting for our ministry with several churches 

promising their support soon, several more beginning their support, and another 

church already increasing their support. We are on track to having close to half our 

monthly support raised for the field very soon.  

 

In August, when visiting a church in South Texas, we were able to take two separate 

trips across the border into Mexico and pass out tracts and some John and Romans. 

While in Matamoros, Mexico we had the opportunity to speak to some people in a 

migrant camp. I was able to speak to a man 

traveling from Nicaragua and share the Gospel 

with him. Please pray that those people, through their difficulties, see Christ 

and His gift of salvation offered unto them.  

 

The month of September will be busy with many new churches on the 

schedule to visit. We will be in Texas for the month of September, traveling 

to the Panhandle very soon. Our children have started a new homeschool 

program that should be able to fit them well while traveling and visiting 

churches. We are aggressive with their studies and want to make sure they 

keep up academically. Our eyes are ever set on Honduras and the work we 

have been called to do. Thank you for your support and prayers. 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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